
ARCH CREEK TRUST
A NOT FOR PROFIT CORPORATION

1855 N. E. 135ch Street
North Miami, Florida 33181

March 16, 1988

Mr. Bill Bird, Director
Metro-Dade Parks & Recreation Dept.
50 S.W. 32nd Road
Miami, FL 33132

Dear Bill:

The Arch Creek Trust wishes to express its thanks for
all you and your staff accomplished to make the March 5, 198
"Natural Bridge Dedication" a success.

We wish to specifically thank Charles Carlson, Ron Bell
Paddy Cunningham and the Arch Creek Park personnel, Paul Car
and all the men who worked to make the bridge so presentable

The program prepared by Lauren Gail was an outstanding
on very short notice. Also, the new sign at the entrance is
greatly appreciated.

The entire affair was a great effort carried out beauti
fully by your staff. We are proud to be associated with
everyone involved in this project.

Thanks again.

Very truly yours,

ARCH CREEK TRUST, INC.

Elmore Kerkela
Vice President

Copies to: Charles Carlson
Paddy Cunningham
Ron Bell
Paul Carey
Lauren Gail
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